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Subject: Kinder Letter
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Attachments: 20170421140336.pdf

Veronica,
 
Please send the following to the entire Board and copy Cynthia Wilson, Sam Sarabia, Rene Barajas,
Matilda Orozco, Elneita Hutchins-Taylor and myself.  Thank you so much.
 
 
 
Dear Trustees,
 
I wanted to share with you the letter that was hand delivered to my office last Friday, April 21, 2017. 
In subsequent conversations that I have had with Mr. and Mrs. Kinder and the Friends of HSPVA
leadership, the genesis of the letter is as follows.  There has been an online petition started calling
on the Kinder Foundation to relinquish their naming rights associated with the gift.  Mr. and Mrs.
Kinder do not want to have the HISD or their foundation associated with this type of negative
publicity, so they crafted and sent the attached letter to us.  We wanted the Board to have the
letter.
 
Staff and I met with representatives of Friends of HSPVA today and learned that the petition
organizers know about the attached letter and may have already started circulating information
about it.  We are planning on bringing this item to closed session for and update and discussion
about next steps at the next opportunity.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you have any
questions.
 
 
 
Richard A. Carranza
Superintendent of Schools
Houston Independent School District
Tel: (713) 556-6300

Email: Richard.Carranza@houstonisd.org
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